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From:
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Higgins,
Date: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 10:41:30 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I have lived in the seat of Higgins for more than 20 years.
I am extremely disappointed with the labour government for their plans to dismantle the seat of Higgins without
a thought to its voters.
We are a tight knit community, and I find your decision to be one that is only done for your own interest.
Please reconsider your decision.
Regards Diane Church

Sent from my iPhone
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